
Our  advent  calendar  –
Christmas Gift suggestion #24

 

Buy someone a pantomime ticket – for next year!

The King’s Theatre Edinburgh has announced Cinderella as the
King’s pantomime for 2017/ 18.

Cinderella opens on Saturday 2 December 2017 and runs until
Sunday 21 January 2018, and will once again star Edinburgh
panto legends Allan Stewart, Andy Gray and Grant Stott.

Packed  with  all  of  the  traditional  pantomime  ingredients
audiences expect, Cinderella features laugh out loud comedy,
stunning scenery, beautiful costumes and plenty of boos and
hisses. Join Cinders as she goes from rags to riches, outwits
her very ugly sisters and meets her dashing Prince Charming.

With  over  90,000  theatregoers  attending  pantomime  at  The
King’s Theatre Edinburgh each festive season, it’s never too
early to book for next year’s show!

Cinderella  goes  on  sale  to  Friends  &  Groups  on  Monday  6
February 2017, and on General Sale from Monday 13 February
2017.  Tickets  can  be  booked  on  0131  529  6000  or  online
at www.edtheatres.com/cinderella
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